






forward it to FEMA. From this point, it is projected to take up to a year for any 
reimbursement for repairs needed due to the Oct 31, 2019 flood. 

Road Report from Mac: There is to be a delay in receiving our new Town truck 
due to a factory shutting down in Canada for a while. He also reported that 
Jordon Rd is now fixed and open for travel. The decision was made by the 
Select Board to go with Tyler Billingsley, from East Engineering to work with 
the town as their private engineer on FEMA projects. The town has received no 
response from the other two engineering firms to which they have sent 
inquiries. 

A letter was reviewed from the Northwest Regional Planning Commission 
regarding their interest in forming a better communication network among 
municipalities. The Board decided to table this discussion for a later date. 

Future Agenda is to discuss and potentially adopt the new Town ATV 
ordinances. 

The motion to adjourn was made by Sam, seconded by Gary and voted to 
accept by a vote of 4-0. 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:50pm. 

The next Regular Select board meeting will be held at 7:00pm on August 10th, 
2020. 

Meeting minutes recorded by Tami Brennan. 








